
 
The Florida State University
Tallahassee, Florida 32306-4350
Physics Department

                                                                                           

                                                                                          February 22nd, 2018

To JLab Registration/International Services,

This is to confirm that the Department of Physics, Florida State University (FSU), has approved the
visit of Mr. Zulkaida Akbar, a graduate student at Florida State University, to Jefferson Lab for the
period 2018/02/25 - 2018/03/04. Mr. Akbar is a member of the FSU Experimental Hadronic Physics
group. The purpose of the visit is to take shifts at the CLAS experiment in Hall B.

With best regards,

 

            Dr. Volker Crede 
            Professor of Physics

Florida State University


